
From: Cindy-Lee Stevens
To: Ron Starr; Sue McFadden
Cc: Megan Piercey
Subject: Resignation - Board Member of DIAC
Date: Saturday, April 17, 2021 5:01:39 PM

Honourable Starr and McFadden:

This is to inform you that I am resigning from the Diversity & Inclusion Advisory Board, effective immediately.

My family and I are moving to Toronto, and will no longer be a resident of Mississauga.

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to have served on this advisory board.
I found myself on so many occasions walking away from meetings with a different point of view than I had going
in.
It was truly a growth opportunity, and for that I thank both yourselves and all the other members of the committee..

Thank you again for the chance to serve

Kindest regards

Cindy Stevens
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